
From: Andrew Reid   
Sent: 24 March 2020 16:56 
To: Rebekah Morgan <rebekah.morgan@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
 
Subject: Bicester Airfield - Aviation assessment 
 

HI Rebekah 
In a discussion with Bicester Motion today, we were advised that you had commissioned an 
aviation assessment on Bicester airfield. We understand that this was as a result of our 
questioning of the assessment provided with the FAST application. 
We have used the experience and data available to us to put together our own assessment, 
a copy of which is attached. 
We would be very happy to talk to your assessors or for you to pass on to them the 
attached. 
We would, of course, be very happy to answer any queries you, or they, may have. 
Kind Regards 
Andrew Reid 
  
Director 
Windrushers Gliding Club Ltd 
t/a Bicester Gliding Centre 
 
01844 217912 
 
 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).  
 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action..  
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